
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 21st March 2025 

Dear parents, 
Spring is here, finally! 
It is amazing the difference the sun makes. I hope you are all enjoying the 
opportunity for some longer evenings and maybe even an after school walk.  
The advert for my role is now out and we have lots of potential candidates coming 
to look around. The Trust plans to appoint before Easter, ready for me to 
leave at the end of the summer term and the new Head join in 
August. Exciting times for the school. 

Dates for your Diary  

Friday 4th April   PTA Spring Fling School Disco and non-uniform day  

     Final Forest School session (Bradgate Class) 

Monday 7th April  Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Thursday 10th April  Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Friday 11th April   Easter Service and Easter Bonnet Parade @All Saints, 2pm (whole school)  

     Last day of term  

Monday 28th April  Back to school: Summer Term starts 

Tyburn Residential  
We are so excited to be running a year 3/4 residential again this year, 
the first one since before Covid. The children stayed for one night  at 
Beaumanor Hall and much fun has been had… Thank you to the staff 

involved for making this trip possible! 

 

Comic Relief 
It’s not too late to donate! 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-
newtown-linford-primary-school  

Parents Evenings 
Parents evenings for all classes will take 
place after school on Monday 7th and 

Thursday 10th April. Slots will be available 
to book on Arbor from 10am on Thursday 
27th March. Because of time constraints 

we are only able to offer one slot per 
child. If this creates difficulties for your 
family please speak to your child’s class 

teacher to see if they are able to offer an 
additional appointment on a different day.  

Year 6 Science Event 
Ollie, Oliver and Sally took part in a  
Science Event for Year 6 pupils at 

Brookvale Groby Learning Campus. They 
worked in the science labs and learned 

about waste and sewage systems.  

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 
Individuality 

Easter Bonnet Parade for Linford, 
Bradgate & Tyburn classes: thanks 

to the PTA who are providing prizes 
for the best bonnets. Old John will 
be doing an art project with prizes 

too.  

The Easter Service at All Saints  is 
open to all families but space is 

limited in the church so we ask that 
only two  adults per child attend 

please.  

Inter-school football 
Our year 5/6 footballers played brilliantly at 

the inter-school competition at Wreake Valley 
School on Wednesday, winning three and  

losing two of their matches.  
They look so smart in the new kit! 
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